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Humboldt Bay Fire will be conducting hands-on firefighting and rescue training at the 

old Norman’s Dry Cleaning building at 2911 E Street on February 27 and March 3 and 4 

from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. each day. This training will be non-destructive and not 

involve any live fire.  We will be practicing removing victims from smoke-filled 

buildings using theatrical smoke and window props. The building is planned to be 

demolished at some time in the future.  Training in buildings in the community provides 

invaluable training to our firefighters and helps them be better prepared for response to 

emergencies.  

Humboldt Bay Fire greatly appreciates the support of the community in permitting us to 

train in structures other than our training site.  Apparatus will be parked off-street in the 

building’s parking lot and every effort will be taken to minimize our impact on the 

neighborhood. 

Please contact Battalion Chief Robertson at (707) 599-5833 for further details on the 

training and with any concerns or comments.  Thank you. 

 
 

 

Smoke Alarms Save Lives. 


